
To:  Karen Roche, Secretary of Senate 
 
From:  Dr. Cheryl Lousley 
 Chair, Senate Nominations Committee 
 
Date: March 17, 2015 
 
Subject: Senate Nominations Committee Report  
 
 
The Senate Nominations Committee met on March 16, 2015, to fill the upcoming faculty 
vacancies on Senate standing committees for the new terms beginning July 1, 2015.  We were 
pleased to see large numbers of expressions of interest to serve from across all the faculties of 
the university. However, no expressions of interest were received for the two upcoming 
vacancies on the Senate Research Committee for a 3-year term from 2015-2018 for CIHR-
eligible faculty members. A second call for Interest to Serve will be posted for these two 
vacancies. 
 
The committee passed one motion recommending Senate approve the attached list of faculty 
appointments:  
 
MOVED that the Senate Nominations Committee recommends that Senate approves the 
list of faculty appointments to Senate Standing Committees.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Cheryl Lousley 
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